Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Amber Cannon <ACannon@yatespetroleum.com>

Sent: Monday, December 2, 2013 10:31 AM

To: Randal Pair; Duncan Whitlock ; Jim Amos; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: Bob Asher; Katie Parker; Lupe Carrasco; Ernesto Rios (ernesto.rios@energytransfer.com)
Subject: RE: Livingston Ridge SWD Water Line (Release 10/27/2013)

Due to circumstances beyond Yates’ control, the scheduled sampling mentioned below has been rescheduled for the
week of December 16™. | will still give you a heads up the day before it looks like we will be moving out to this area.

Thanks,
Amber

From: Amber Cannon

Sent: Wednesday, November 20, 2013 9:12 AM

To: Randal Pair; Duncan Whitlock ; Jim Amos; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD (mike.bratcher@state.nm.us)
Cc: Bob Asher; Katie Parker ; Lupe Carrasco

Subject: Livingston Ridge SWD Water Line (Release 10/27/2013)

Randal,

Yates Petroleum has reviewed the initial analytical results for the Livingston Ridge SWD Water Line release. It has been
determined that further vertical delineation is required for this release. Yates has scheduled a core rig for the further
vertical delineation process. The core rig is necessary since we sampled as far as we could with the trackhoe during our
initial sampling on 11/4/2013.

| have a crew building a caliche road out here for the core rig to get into and out of the release area. The road will be
built over the area the dozer trucks have already been back and forth on so we can keep surface disturbance to a
minimum at this time.

Sampling will take place sometime during the end of the first week or beginning of the second week of December. As it
looks right now, we should be starting out in this area around December 5. We have several other projects out in this
area, and this release will be the last on our list for sampling. | will give you a heads up the day before it looks like we
will be moving to this release area in case you want to be present for sampling.

As per Yates’ normal procedure, the further vertical delineation will take place. Once we receive those analytical results
back from the laboratory, all analytical results and a work plan will be submitted to BLM and NMOCD for review.

Should you have any questions, please let me know.

Thanks,

Amber Cannon

Environmental Regulatory Agent
Yates Petroleum Corporation
Office: (575) 748-4111

Cell: (575) 513-8799



